Dr Kumar, Dr Ukata & Dr Aderolu
Minutes of Patient Participation Group

Meeting held Friday, 14th December 2018 
· Friends and Family responses – to show to members – happy with the results 
· Quick start training and the results – time saved by GP’s with paperwork and the flow of the work coming in. Explained how the training worked and that there are another 6 modules we will be looking at over the next few months
· Prescriptions no longer being ordered from chemists – save to NHS prescription budget 30% by a local surgery – coming into effect in January – NHS is stopping faxes from January which has been advertised.
· Dr Aderolu joined the surgery this month. The benefits of extra clinics and as the three Doctors do regular sessions at both surgeries the patients have the chance of pre booking with the same Doctor.
· Remote booking service offering physiotherapy on Saturdays 

· Implemented asking patients what the problem is prior to offering them an appointment most patients are happy to answer this. which also means we can direct to the correct clinician 

· Our HCA is now working every other Friday at Central surgery as well, giving the chance of offering blood tests there as well in the morning, also following on from asking patients what the problem is when booking we can then book into her clinics straight away.

· Still waiting to hear regarding the Diabetic and Spirometry training 

· Discussed the difficulty with Flu injections we have had at the surgery this year.

· Medication review for patients – advised by PPG member that the chemist offered to do his when he visited. Dr Kumar advised that the surgery is planning on concentrating more on making sure these are done.

· Extended hours discussed. Thorpe patients have not been using the service as much and we were sending patients there from Central – the CCG want to make sure that Thorpe patients have the same chance as Central patients to use the appointments – have asked receptionists to keep a count of the number of patients who request later appointments from Thorpe and how many use the service– staff are aware that patients can have appointments at either surgery and to always offer them. We are going to keep a count of this for the next couple of months and will discuss at the next PPG Meeting in March

